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21/12/2021  11:08:222021/6159/T COMMNT Dr Vicki Harding While the shading to the terrace at 68 Parliament Hill would seem to be mainly from the ivy, it is clear the 

apple and pear are essentially dead and could well be dangerous, the ivy hiding the signs of this. It is not clear 

that the 'cherry' at the very end of the garden has been photographed. Could this be the greengage that 

underwent 'formative pruning' in 2008?

It is requested that this Notice of Intent, which includes the description of long attachment to these trees and a 

desire to replace them with productive trees again, be converted to a DD Notice.  The trees may then be felled 

sooner - no severe frosts, snow or gales are forecast for trhe next month apparently - and the new 

replacements planted well within the timescale of the best planting period, along with support from Camden for 

fruit tree replacements.  

The ivy would be less likely to grow up the trees, and if present and kept in check continue to provide good 

habitat on the edge of Hampstead Heath.  It will be wonderful for the owners to regain the sight of such 

beautiful blossom each spring, as well as benefit from the fruit.

Many thanks

Vicki Harding, 

Society Tree Officer, Heath & Hampstead Society
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